
---------------------------- Original Message ---------------------------- 

Subject: Re: contract 

From:    "Aaron [XXXXX]" <aaronXXXXX@gmail.com> 

Date:    Thu, February 27, 2014 10:27 am 

To:      [XXXXX] 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

As discussed on the phone, there are certain companies which I would not be 

comfortable writing up for various reasons, either due to longstanding 

relationship with them from the other client, or others. The ones I 

mentioned are INO and UNIS for reasons discussed. If provided a list I 

would easily identify those which I would not be comfortable. Given the 

large universe of available companies, I don't anticipate this happening 

too often. 

 

Aaron 


